
 

 

  

 

 

24th February 2017 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
I am pleased to inform you that a PGL trip (Two Centre Adventure) to Domaine 

de Segries and Mimosa, has been provisionally booked, to take place from Friday 
18th May – Saturday 26th May 2018. The trip will take place over 8 nights and 9 
days and pupils will spend 3 nights in Domaine de Segries, 3 nights in Mimosa and 

the other 2 nights travelling to and from France by coach. 

PGL offer activity holidays for schools and have been operating for almost 60 
years. They offer a wide range of outdoor adventure and water based activities 
such as climbing, canoeing, snorkelling, banana boats etc. To look at PGL online, 

use the following URL http://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-holidays/individual-
holidays/two-centre-adventure. 

 
As this trip will include water based activities, participants must be water confident 
in a buoyancy aid. (Water confident is defined as able to duck head under water 

and confidently swim 15 meters in a buoyancy aid without signs of panic). Our 
pupils will be supervised and taught by PGL staff as well as Etonbury staff. 

 
The cost of the trip is £660 and will be required to be paid in full 6 weeks prior to 
the trip. A payment plan has been put in place to help you pay for the trip. 

 
If you would like to book a place for your child on this trip, please email me. There 

are currently 10 available places remaining so if this trip is oversubscribed, then 
allocation of places will be on a first come first served basis. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss K. Thomas 

Trip Leader 

Head of P.E. 

kthomas@bestacademies.org.uk 
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